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February 3, 2021 

 

Memo to file: 

 

Re: BZA Application No. 20329 of Ekop I. Graham  

 

 

At the Virtual Public Meeting of January 27, 2021, the Board of Zoning Adjustment rescinded its 

vote of December 9, 2020, reopened the hearing, and scheduled the application for a Limited 

Scope Virtual Public Hearing to address the issues raised in the written testimony submitted by 

Frances Hammett (per Subtitle Y § 103.13(m)), and the responses thereto.  The Virtual Hearing 

is scheduled for MARCH 3, 2021 through Webex, at a session beginning at 9:30 am.  The record 

is closed at this time as to any further filings. 

 

Parties to the case wishing to testify, as well as Ms. Hammett, are to sign up in advance by going 

to the Office of Zoning website.  If you have questions, please contact the Office of Zoning at 202-

727-6311. 

 

Sincerely, 

       
    CLIFFORD W. MOY 

      Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment  

      Office of Zoning 
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